Mount Joy, PA 17552 SUSQUEHANNA I'IMES

Susquehanna Times & The Mount Joy Bulletin MARIETTA & MOUNT JOY, PA.

FIFTEEN CENTS

Vol. 76 No. 45 November 10, 1976



Having trouble figuring out whats going on in this photo? It's a picture of the stairway in the home of Mr. and Mrs. Owen Smith of Mount Joy. One wall is decorated with shingles. (It never needs cleaning says

Mrs. Smith.) At the top of the stairs is a restored dollhouse. The face peeking over the roof belongs to Sheri Smith. The Smith's charmingly decorated house will be featured in the BPW's candlight tour this week.

candlight tour; 14 nomes

buildings will be open for the Mount Joy Business and Professional Women's Club Candlelight tour to be held Sunday, November 14, from 2-7p.m. Profits from the benefit will be used to defray expenses for various club, civic and service projects. Members of the club will serve as quides at the 14 spots on the map found in the brochure which accompanies each

location. Light refreshments will be available at the Cameron Mansion, at Donegal Springs. Further information may be obtained from Miss Alice M. Nissley, Landisville.

The residence of Mr. and Mrs. Banks Wagner, 650 W. Market Street, Marietta is a collectors haven. Mrs. Wagner's hobby is collecting dolls. Her husband acquires badges. One of

Fourteen homes and ticket purchased at any the oldest pieces on display room accessories. The reis a 1795 Fractur. A late acquisition is a Shirley Temple doll.

The second home in Marietta on the tour is that of Mr. and Mrs. Marlin McMillen, 100 Longenecker Avenue. The living room is highlighted by a Stock Duo art Player Grand built in 1927. A 1700 spinning wheel rocker and an 1800 oval white marble top table are also part of the living

creation room features an antique musical collection including a 1907 Regina Mandolin orchestra.

The residence of Mr. and Mrs. Lavern Gehman R.D.# 1 Mount Joy (Long Lane) has been remodled by the owners.

[continued on page 10]

Football lights are up

Some lights were erected at the Donegal High football field last week. The Adults Booster Club raised the money for the lights, and members have volunteered their time to install the lights.

The club still needs

money for electrical equipment and lights for the other playing fields.

Fans probably will not get to see a scheduled night game this year, but lights will probably be working in time for spring sports.

[continued on page 3]



Some of the lights have been erected at the Donegal High football field, but they aren't giving the moon any competition yet. The bulbs haven't arrived, and the power hasn't been hooked up.



The rec room of Mr. and Mrs. James Tierney



A lot of dedicated people have put in long hours for Project D-Lites. Photo shows a few of them working on the new football field lights one night last week.

Doing the work are, from left to right; Butts Mowrer, Ben Gainer and Ken Alexander. Watching over their shoulders is Buffalo Bill, an interested bystander.